
Staff Alliance offers Spring 2024 semester fee support
The UA Staff Alliance is pleased to once again offer a class fee scholarship for UA classes
taken by staff that directly support their career or professional development. The scholarship,
good for the 2024 Spring Semester, is for up to $250 per employee.

There are limited funds available. After the application period closes, if there are more
applicants than funds available, recipients will be randomly selected from all eligible
applications. preference will first be given to recipients who did not receive this scholarship last
semester. All applicants will be notified whether they have received the scholarship before the
fee payment deadline (Jan. 26th for UAF and UAS, Feb. 5th for UAA).

ELIGIBILITY:

1. Must be a UA regular staff member who is eligible for a tuition waiver

2. Must reasonably demonstrate that classes taken directly support career or professional
development (by answering the question in the application below)

TO APPLY:

Application period:Wednesday Dec. 13th - Monday Jan. 8th

1. First submit an employee tuition waiver form. You will not be considered if you don’t
complete this form first!

2. Then, submit a fee scholarship request here by Monday, January 8th, 2024.

Thank you to President Pitney and the UA Board of Regents for providing these funds and
supporting professional development for staff.

For questions please email Staff Alliance governance support, neromanovsky@alaska.edu.

https://www.alaska.edu/hr/benefits/education/tuition-waiver.php
https://nextgensso.com/sp/startSSO.ping?PartnerIdpId=urn:mace:incommon:alaska.edu&TargetResource=https%3a%2f%2fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2fSubmit%2fStart%2f2a0d8019-c389-4d3a-a196-2cbec152d5b7
https://nextgensso.com/sp/startSSO.ping?PartnerIdpId=urn:mace:incommon:alaska.edu&TargetResource=https%3a%2f%2fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2fSubmit%2fStart%2fb7d85268-47e0-4240-8773-a61394eeb7ac
mailto:neromanovsky@alaska.edu

